
From: Laura Van Faasen 
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 1:32 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA17-020 Independence Boulevard 

 
Hello Jon Barrett,  
 
RE:  ZBA17-020; 1902 Independence Boulevard 
 
I am a neighbor of Jean Carlsberg and wish to comment that I am in FULL SUPPORT of the zoning 
variance requested for installing a generator in their setback.  It seems to me to be a safety factor for 
residents of their home and I believe this should be allowed. 
 
Thank you for allowing me to weigh in. 
 
Sincerely, 
Laura Van Faasen 
1933 Camelot Rd 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104-6403 
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